Regional Housing

From: Brendan Regulinski | >
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 6:35 PM

To: Regional Housing

Subject: RHNA reform

Dear SCAG Representative,

| am a resident of the City of Los Angeles and am writing today to comment on the RHNA housing
assignment methodology.

RHNA housing assignments must not be determined by the preferred growth rates of cities. Please
close the Beverly Hills loophole that allows the richest cities to shunt housing responsibilities onto
other communities. RHNA numbers need to be justifiable according to social and environmental
objectives like proximity to jobs, jobs-to-housing imbalances, fire risk, and mitigating climate change.
And don't assign Beverly Hills only 3 housing units again. Seriously.

Thank you for your time.

Brendan Regulinski
Los Angeles, CA 90041





